

Meet the Governors



Hello my name is Malcolm, I am a parent and police officer with 30 years experience. It is really important to me to provide new opportunities for our children. Outward Bound is an excellent experience for your children to develop new skills.



My name is Paul and my background Government, managing libraries and culture. I am a parent governor with a special interest in pupil health and wellbeing including the move to increase participation in sport.

Governors' Newsletter

March 2018

Walking the Streets

Governors joined spe-"Walkability". cialist Road safety training for Year 3 pupils this term.



pupils safe as pedestrians and loved the new lunchtime "Change4Life" activimeeting Year 3 pupils and staff.

Governors Being Healthy

Several governors came to the recent Festival of Learning on Safety and Wellbeing. We went in to most classes and were impressed by how enthusiastic tival Hall. We are really pupils and staff were about health as looking forward to seewell as the range of projects on healthy ing how well Upland eating and yoga amongst others.

Snow Closures



Chair of governors John Browning wants to thanks premises

and senior staff for keeping him informed at all times over the icy and freezing weather recently. Staff were at your class representative on the Upland school trying to clear the site of snow Parent Partnership if you have anything to soon after 6am and the school was talk to staff and governors about. closed only when conditions became Happy Easter holidays from the Upland too dangerous. Well done to all.

Sports at the Double

Governors were happy to agree an increased programme of sports and active learning since the Sports Premium funding was doubled this year to help pupils We fully support this drive to help keep health and wellbeing. Especially good is ties and all the sports clubs at school

Royal Festival Hall Choir

On the final day of this term, the governors will attend the Bird College Bexley primary Schools Choir perfor-

mance at the Royal Fes-



pupils sing and observing the results of the strong music teaching at our school

Governors Day Coming Up

Every year in the summer term, governors at Upland meet for the whole day to visit classes, see staff and pupils, discuss learning within school and plan how we can improve what we do for the next year. Please tell

Governors.